
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

December 17, 2020 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Phil Deckers, Crystal Butterfield, Wes Ellington  

Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes 

The Selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the previous month’s minutes 

Approval of Warrant 

The selectboard voted 3-0 to approve the current warrant 

Roads 

● Phil Deckers will continue to discuss possible bridge repairs as called out by MDOT 

School 

● Wes Ellington will reach out to Matt Smith and ask for Matt to update the Selectboard on the Current 

School Budget and following year’s budget forecast. 

Town Office 

● Reviewed 2021 Annual Budget and Current Expenditures 

● Deanne Deckers has established a process for Town Residents to perform business at the Aurora Town 

Office.  

o The Amherst Town Office will be closed to normal business for a month from February to 

March. 

● Wes Ellington to train Crystal Butterfield on the Town Warrant Process 

● Need to discuss with Town Contractor and Vendors the need for on time billing 

Correspondence 

● Phil to follow up on payment/permit issue with David Vessey 

● Wes to follow up with Mark on status of new maps 

● Wes to follow up with Mark on how to handle Applications for Renewable Energy Equipment 

Other Business 

● The Selectboard needs to pick up the “Speed Limit” sign 

● Need an update on the Audit of Town Records 
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● Motion made to adjourn meeting at 7:08 PM 

o Passed 3-0 

Next Meeting 

January 14, 2020 at 6:30 PM; Amherst Town Hall 


	In Attendance
	Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes
	Approval of Warrant
	Roads
	School
	Town Office
	Correspondence
	Other Business
	Next Meeting

